
































From: Rochelle and Bob Donovan
To: citycouncil
Subject: In support of section B becoming an official dog park
Date: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 5:16:23 PM

Hi.
I would like to let you know what a valuable asset the section b is for dog owners.

Not only is it a great place for dogs to socialize, but a place to share information about dogs and to discuss Just
anything.

Getting to know people that are from different walks of life has been a bonus.

In support of dog park
Rochelle Donovan

Sent from my iPhone
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